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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3420th meeting of the Security Council, held on 25 August 1994, in
connection with the Council's consideration of the item entitled "Presidency of
the Security Council: Rule 18 of the provisional rules of procedure of the
Security Council", the President of the Security Council made the following
statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council has decided to suspend the operation of rule 18
of the provisional rules of procedure so as to allow the Presidency of the

Security Council to be held in September 1994 by Spain. The timing of the
Presidency of the Council by Rwanda will be addressed later."
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